
 
Reference:        Date: 06 February 2024 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify to the girl students of Buniadpur Mahavidyalaya who had earlier participated 

in the training session by Mahindra Rise, that a one-day Special Workshop will be organised on 07 

February 2024, Wednesday from 11 AM, by Placement & Skill Development Cell and Career 

Counselling Cell in collaboration with IQAC, Buniadpur Mahavidyalaya, in association with Mahindra 

Rise at APJ Abdul Kalam Hall of Buniadpur Mahavidyalaya, as an ‘Employability Enhancement cum 

Grooming Workshop’ for prospective candidates, willing to participate in the upcoming Job Fair in 

Kolkata, scheduled on 23 February 2024, where reputed companies from across the nation will be 

present to offer jobs to eligible candidates.  

Students who have not yet collected their certificates from Mahindra Rise are requested to 

collect the same positively on the said date and venue.  

 

 

 

(DR. TANIMA DUTTA) 

Coordinator, 

Placement & Skill Development Cell  

Career Counselling Cell  

Buniadpur Mahavidyalaya 


